
Submitter: Eric Hill 

On Behalf Of: Our Family 

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

On behalf of myself and our family - I write to you to express strong opposition to HB 

2025.  Your Democrat party has claimed to be for the working people, but nothing 

could be more from the truth.  As working class Oregonians, we can't afford more 

taxes.  We are already struggling to make ends meet.  It is not uncommon to wait on 

new shoes or haircuts, as the cost of living in Oregon has increased much faster than 

anyone's take home pay.  And now you propose to take more?  One thing is for sure, 

people are waking up and will change how they vote.  Please try to use all of the 

Billions of dollars you already have a bit more efficiently vs. taxing more. 

thank you. 


